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I fully agree that health care professionals in schools need to have a committee 

established to more thoroughly exam of the duties involved in school-based practice 

and determine how the duties in a school setting align with each of our practice acts.  

Often, we are put between a rock and a hard place in trying to meet students' needs 

while still adhering to our licensure requirements.  Additionally, there are no caps on 

workload or caseload within the PT world in Oregon schools.  The number of 

students we serve does not in any way acknowledge our actual workloads.   


